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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 4  - 24 May 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Compassion 
School Rule:  We show compassion for our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Include someone who is alone in the classroom 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Today, Thursday 24 May, is the Feast Day of Our Lady Help of Christians. 
 

 
Our Years 5 and 6 students were up early this morning to go on camp to Hill End and have arrived safely.  We are 
sure they will enjoy this time together to learn more about the Gold era and how it shaped the development of the 
Australian Colonies.   
 
The changing seasons are upon us, and May seems to be the time when children (and adults) become more 
vulnerable to coughs and colds.  We will be reminding children of the importance to wash their hands often to 
reduce the spread of germs. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mary Help of Christians 
Patroness of Australia and of the Military Ordinariate 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Religious News 
 
Feast Day of Our Lady Help of Christians Thursday 24 May 
In Australia, the history of devotion to Our Lady Help of Christians dates back to the earliest days of European 
settlement.  At that time, no Catholic priests could be sent to the colonies and Mass was rarely allowed, until 
1820.  During this time of spiritual hardship for Catholics, it was reciting the Rosary that kept the Catholic faith 
alive. 

Australia was the first country to name Our Lady Help of Christians as its national patroness in 1844. 
 
Dates to Remember 
Saturday 26 May 1:30-4:30pm  First Communion Reflection Day Mater Maria College Warriewood 
Friday June 9:15am Whole School Mass Feast of Sacred Heart Sacred Heart Church 
Saturday 16 June/Sunday 17 June First Communion at Sacred Heart Church 
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers Mick P, Paul C (parents) and their families. 
Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
Please keep in your prayers the Beaumont Family. Eaton’s grandmother died recently. 
 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
Sacred Heart Parish Piety Store is opened after all masses (except 8am mass).  New stock is now available for First 
Holy Communion.  A stall will also be set up at Mater Maria on Reflection Day, 26 May, where suitable gifts will be 
on display (cash only).  All proceeds from the sales go to St Vincent de Paul. 
Jan Attwood - SVDP Mona Vale – 0416 103 804 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their 
birthday this week: 
 
Presley F, Cameron L, Solomon P, Ariela P, Isaac C,   Isabella F 
Gemma R,  Carissa S 
 

School WHS 
 
Student Attendance – Friendly Reminders 
 
Late Arrival:  Students arriving to school after the morning bell has rung (8.45am) must be have a Late Arrival slip 
completed at the school office by a parent/guardian.  This slip should then be presented to the class teacher. 
 
Leaving School Early:  Students must be signed out at the school office if they are to 
leave school early.  The “sign out” book must be completed even if a note has been 
given to the class teacher.  Office staff will then contact your child’s class and request 
your child come to the office.   
 
This is to comply with Government’s student attendance guidelines and WHS 
requirements. 
 
If you are taking your child/ren out of school for a holiday/extended leave, documentation must be handed in to 
the school office PRIOR to your child’s leave.   
 

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 

The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers. If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  23 May 24 May 25 May 

  Georgina D Amber L Kellie C 

28 May 29 May 30 May 31 May 1 June 

Rebecca M Karissa M Tatiana N Melinda B VACANT 

4 June 5 June 6 June 7 June 8 June 

Rebecca M VACANT VACANT Jasmine R Eloise C 

 

Canteen 
 

NEW!  We have now added Tuna baby sushi boxes to the menu.  This is a mini pack consisting of 9 small bite size 
pieces @$3.50 and only available on Fridays. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 28 May Jackie B  

Thu 31 May Jo E 

Fri 1 June Amber L, Claire R 

 
HELP NEEDED on the following days: 
Monday 28 May 11-1:30pm please contact Kay  
Thursday 31 May please contact Marie  
 
Thank you, 
Kay and Marie 
 

 
      
 

Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators 
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
 

Hub News 
 
Chocolate Drive 
The Chocolate drive is humming along.  Thank you to all 
families who have been busy selling.  Your efforts are 
greatly appreciated.  

You can now pay for your chocolate box electronically via 
the Qkr app ($48 per box).  This saves children having to 
carry large amounts of money to school.  Want to sell more boxes?  You can collect extra boxes from the office.  
Don’t think you will sell your current box?  No problem. Just bring it back to the office and pay for what you have 
sold. We have lots of families keen to sell as  many boxes as possible. 

Remember, this money goes toward the installation of air conditioning into classrooms.  We want this to start this 
year but we need your help to make this happen. 

 

Term 2 2018 Roster 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
file://///dbb.local/Shared/Sacred%20Heart%20Mona%20Vale/Office%20Administration/Admin%20Office/CANTEEN/CANTEEN%20ROSTERS/2018%20TERM%202%20ROSTER.docx
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Major Gala Event and Art Auction 
Don’t forget to lock in your babysitters now! 
Our annual gala event and art action is on Saturday 8th September at the 
Royal Motor Yacht Club, Newport. 
In the coming weeks we will launch our sponsorship opportunities and will 
be asking for prize donations for the event.  If you are interested in 
sponsoring this incredible event or have a prize you would like to donate 
please contact the Hub via admin@shmvparents.com. 
The students have already started creating the artworks and I can tell you 
now, they are magnificent! 
Thank you to the wonderful Julie L and the art team.  You are all incredible. 
If you would like to join the organising team for this event please contact the 
Hub via admin@shmvparents.com. 
 
 
Sacred Heart Feast Day 
Save the date! 
Friday 8 June is our Sacred Heart Feast Day.   
Year 6 are organising some amazing activities for 
students during the day… 

AND  

the Hub is hosting a school Disco in the evening  with 
the famous DJ KIT KAT.  As this event is in the evening 
we need volunteers to help assist with supervision and 
security.  Please contact the hub via 
admin@shmvparents.com if you are able to lend a 
hand.  
This is will be a spectacular day and night for all 
involved. 

 
 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard (Co-Presidents)  
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 

 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com

